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Abstract 

ScottishPower support the implementation of Modification 92 (Provision of a 
Supply Point Enquiry Service for Smaller Supply Points). 
 
As a larger supplier we can sympathise with the intention of the Modification 
and concur with the views stated that withdrawal of this information can have 
a direct impact on some suppliers/shippers ability to quote as accurately as 
possible for the coming Gas Year.  The suggested Service Level Agreements 
(SLA) are reasonable and the requirement for the User to gain consent from 
the customer prior to raising any enquiries should ensure the service is not 
abused.  Additionally, this should ensure the volume of enquires received by 
xoserve are manageable within the SLAs proposed. 
 
Further, in the past, ScottishPower has had the need to use the ad hoc 
enquiry service and therefore we see the benefits for such a service being 
re-established and formally introduced under provisions in the UNC.  
 
I hope these comments are useful.  If you wish to discuss please do not 
hesitate to contact me. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Lorraine  
 
Lorraine McGregor 
Regulation & Commercial Department 
ScottishPower  
 
Tel:  0141 568 3820 
Mobile:  07753623562 
Fax:  0141 568 3050 
e-mail:  lorraine.mcgregor@scottishpower.com 
 


